Letter to the Premier -- Julie Kuipery

“As the parent with a child with complex medical concerns and disabilities, I am appalled by the
government’s current actions.”

Dear Honourable Premier,

As the parent with a child with complex medical concerns and disabilities, I am appalled by the
government’s current actions.

Those with disabilities, those that love and care for those with disabilities, will no longer be silenced.
Our loved ones deserve to be treated like people, they deserve to have equal access and compassion as
those that are abled.

The current action, of appealing a basic human right ruling, has brought the discrimination of the
disabled population by Nova Scotia to the national and international stage. The more you try to silence
and dismiss this group, the more push back and louder our voice will become.

Please, show some respect and compassion, acknowledge, embrace, accept responsibility, make
changes to support those with disabilities.

1. Stop the delay tactics — drop the appeal

2. No more excuses: stop the discrimination against people with disabilities
3. Fix the problem — we need a systemic remedy NOW

4. Scrap the budget cap: equal treatment for people with disabilities*

Sincerely,

Julie Kuipery



